STRONGLY ENCOURAGES SOCIAL
DISTANCING AT ALL OUR
FACILITIES. WE ASK THAT YOU SIT
IN FAMILY GROUPS AND RESPECT
THE AREA AROUND OTHER
FAMILIES. PLEASE DO YOUR BEST
TO KEEP A SAFE DISTANCE
BETWEEN YOUR GROUP AND THE
OTHER GROUPS IN THE FACILITY.
WE ALSO STRONGLY ENCOURAGE
THE USE OF FACIAL COVERINGS.
FACIAL COVERINGS ARE REQUIRED
IN OUR CONCESSION STAND
AREAS. WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR
COOPERATION!



